
 

 
Project website: minnetonkamn.gov/mtkablvdtrail 
 

 
STAY INFORMED 
Subscribe to email or text 
updates at: 
minnetonkamn.gov/ 
mtkablvdtrail 
 

STAFF CONTACTS

 
Mitch Hatcher 
Engineering Project Manager 
952-939-8232 
mhatcher@minnetonkamn.gov  
 

 
AJ Soland 
Construction Coordinator 
612-202-2392 (cell)  
ajsoland@minnetonkamn.gov 

 
City of Minnetonka 
Engineering Department 
14600 Minnetonka Blvd. 
Minnetonka, MN 55345 
952-939-8206     
engineering@minnetonkamn.gov        
 
 

        

 

YOU’RE INVITED 
The City of Minnetonka is proposing a trail project along the north side of 
Minnetonka Boulevard, from Tonkawood Road to The Marsh. See the 
reverse side for a map of the proposed project area.  

You’re invited to an informational meeting to learn more, provide input and 
ask questions about the proposed improvements. City staff will discuss the 
project schedule, potential impacts and communications plan. Drawings of 
existing conditions and conceptual improvements will also be available.  

Tuesday, Sept.17 
5 p.m. 

Minnetonka Community Center 
14600 Minnetonka Blvd. 

Email engineering@minnetonkamn.gov to RSVP.  
If you cannot attend the meeting, contact Engineering Project Manager 
Mitch Hatcher to discuss the project by phone, email or in-person at your 
property. All information presented at the meeting will be posted on the 
project website. 
WHAT IS BEING PROPOSED? 
The project includes construction of an eight-foot wide, multi-use paved trail 
for pedestrians and bicyclists. Private utility companies will also bury 
overhead power and communication lines during this project, along with 
replacements of gas mains. The project aims to improve safety, mobility 
and connectivity along Minnetonka Boulevard. Trail construction is planned 
for 2026, with private utility work occurring ahead of the city’s project in 
2025. 
The proposed trail will look very similar to the previous trail segment 
constructed in 2023 between Woodlawn Avenue and Tonkawood Road.  
POTENTIAL PROJECT IMPACTS 
Projects of this nature can be disruptive. Residential and business access 
will be maintained, but there may be times with limited and alternative 
access. During construction, there will be additional traffic control on 
Minnetonka Boulevard, which may require temporary lane shifts, flagging 
and detours. The city will work to minimize these impacts as plans are 
finalized. 
IF THIS PROJECT IS APPROVED, WILL I BE ASSESSED? 
No, property owners will not be assessed. These improvements are funded 
through the city’s Trail System Expansion Fund. 
HOW TO STAY INFORMED 

• Subscribe to receive email and/or text notifications about the project 
at minnetonkamn.gov/mtkablvdtrail 
 

• Contact Engineering Project Manager Mitch Hatcher with questions. 

 Minnetonka Boulevard 
Trail Project  

 
Aug. 30, 2024 
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This map is for illustrative purposes only.
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